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Sent:
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Cc:
Subject:

sylvia njoki <sylviafx@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 2:45 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of retail forex

RIN 3038-AC61

If this happens, so many retail forex traders wil be faced out and also we cant have any more retail traders coming
in because very few people can afford the $10,000.


